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Coming Up...
Term 2 

Pink Shirt Day 
- Friday 17 May

PTA Doughnut Day 
- Thursday 23 May

Read, Reuse & Recycle Book Fair 
- Thursday 6 & Friday 7 June

Kids Disco - Night Jungle Theme 
- Thursday 20 June

Matariki 
- Friday 28 June

PTA Meeting  
- Monday 10 June

  Get Involved!
Join the PTA or become a Friend 
of the PTA. Your contribution, 
whether it’s an hour of your time, 
an idea, or a shared resource, 
helps make these BPS events 
possible. Keep an eye out for our 
volunteer sheets on Hero and 
sign-up to help on event days.

We are still on the hunt for 
a secretary to join the team, 

so please get in touch if you are 
interested in helping us keep 
things running smoothly with your 
amazing organisational skills. 
Submit your interest at  
   pta@bps.school.nz

Setting Our Fundraising Goals
As we plan our fundraising goals for 2024, we remain dedicated 
to enhancing our school environment to enrich children’s learning, 
support play activities, and provide teachers with 
additional resources in the classroom. We are  
excited to share that our primary focus this year  
will be an adventurous project for our students  

- a giant spiderweb playground!- a giant spiderweb playground!
This play equipment will offer a space 
for students to climb, swing, and explore, 
promoting creativity and active play. 

Your support and participation in our 
fundraising events will help bring this dream to 
life, creating a vibrant atmosphere for all at BPS.

HOORAY FOR DDOOUUGGHHNNUUTT DAY!
Join us on Thursday 23rd May and treat yourself to  
a freshly baked Krispy Kreme Doughnut.  
More details announced soon.

Thanks to everyone who joined the 
whānau camp at school night and 
congratulations to the winners of  
the tent setup!
We also want to extend a huge thank 
you for helping us raise 3K during the 
event. It was awesome to see the field 
buzzing with tents, campers, and BPS 
whānau getting together. Big props 
to the brave tamariki who rocked the 
talent show – you put on a great show!

Stay tuned for more details and ticket sales coming out soon.

SAVE THE DATE FOR THE BPS DISCO

THURSDAY 20th JUNE

Kia Ora and welcome from the PTA! We would love to provide you
with a quick look at what’s been happening, and let you know about some 
exciting events & initiatives we have planned for the rest of the year.

Māra Kai Garden
Last year our fundraising 
efforts were focused on a new 
school edible garden. Plans are 
underway and we look forward 
to having the garden built and 
planted this year.
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